
 

 

 

 

 

 

FCP/2020-21/NOTICE/046  Date: 09/10/2021 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

It is hereby informed to all the Staff Members and the Students of 

D.pharm of FCP that the college will remain closed from 11th October, 

2021 (Monday) to 21st October, 2021 (Thursday) on account of Durga 

Puja & Lakshmi Puja. The college will reopen on 22nd October, 2021 

(Friday). 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL, FCP 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


